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DIARY
Fri 26th April - TriKidz Triathlon - all children to wear PE kit today
Mon 29th April - Year 2 parents KS1 assessments meeting 1pm-3.30pm
Tues 30th April - Sycamore trip to Harlow Carr
Wed 1st May - Mathletics competition
Wed 1st May - Lego Robotics Y1&2 parents & children 9.00-11.30am
Thurs 2nd May - INSET DAY  - school closed
Thurs 9th May - Stay and Play
Sun 12th May - Year 4 Clitheroe URC church 10.30am
Mon 13th - Thurs 16th - Year 6 SATS
Mon 20th May - Year 2 assembly for Pentecost
Thurs 23rd May - BARROWFEST
Please refer to the school diary on our website for more dates

The summer term is off to an exciting start with a week that
encapsulated every season from sunshine to hail! This didn’t stop the
children who have started their outdoor learning unit in PE.  We also
enjoyed celebrating World Art Day on Monday with each class
completing work in the style of a different Artist. 

Good luck to Mr Briggs who is running the London Marathon this
weekend for our school charity - The Ribble Valley Foodbank. We look
forward to hearing all about it. 



THIS WEEK

Rooted in God's love, everyone growing together to be the best that we can be.

World Art Day - Monday 15th April
We all enjoyed a creative start to Summer term by celebrating World Art

Day in school!
All classes created artwork based on a chosen artist with a focus on

celebrating diversity and using recycled materials.  
Here are some photos from the morning...

Star Awards

Headteacher Awards
We hosted a visit from Carers 

Link Lancashire



ALL CHILDREN from Year 1 to Year 6 - please
come to school in their PE kit on Friday
26th April for their Trikidz Triathlon

Our Eco Warriors Team need your help collecting old
batteries! School has entered the 'Big Battery Hunt'.
Please try to collect any old, unusable batteries and

send these in to school so we can recycle them. 

These could be collected from home, family members
and friends (think outside the box). The greater our

battery total becomes; the more chance school has of
winning up to £3500 for playground equipment! 

Any battery donations should be sent to Miss Roath. 

After School Club would very much 
appreciate donations of any Universal rated DVD’s 

that you’re no longer using
Thank you

THIS WEEK
Price Increase

In line with Lancashire County
Council’s charge to schools, due to

food and labour increases our school
dinner price will increase to £2.70

from 15th April 2024.

Reception & Year 1 
parents & children 

Available for Year 1 & Year 2 
parents & children 

Register with the school office

Available for Year 2 
parents only 

Register with the school office


